

Medicaid Expansion

1 message

Ray Mishler

Wed, Sep 11, 2013 at 11:08 AM

To: Members of the MIRC Commission <vamirc@mirc.virginia.gov>

Dear Members of the MIRC Commission,

As members of the commission, I honor the commitment that you have made to make meaningful reforms ahead of Medicaid expansion. I encourage you to keep that commitment to all Virginians in mind as you move forward, especially those in the commonwealth and in our communities who will benefit from access to health coverage through this program. We see patients daily who are now in position of facing extreme financial stress due to their medical bills even with liberal policies for charity care by our hospital. Please make good and fair decisions regarding needed reform, but not politically motivated ones and looking out for the best interest of those who need this assistance most. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ray Mishler

Charlottesville, VA